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Foxglove Class 

Summer 2  Newsletter 

2022-2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to the final term of the year, where has this year 

gone! We have lots to cram into our last few weeks so it’s going to be 

a busy term. 

 

 

This term our books are… 

 

Key Class information 
 

Please send in any snacks/ drinks for your child. 

Please ensure you send in clothing and footwear 

suitable for forest school. 

  

  

Curriculum 
  

This term we are concentrating on sport and 
looking at the game of cricket, with this terms 

book ‘Cricket I love it’. In Cognition and Learning, 
we will continue our work on fractions and 

sharing objects as well as weight and length. 
 

We will be practicing for not only sports day but 
our end of year show. If you haven’t already sent 

in a white t-shirt for your child, please can this 
be done as soon as possible. 

 
Our focus in PSHE this term, will be learning 

about what we need to remain healthy.  
 

This term we will be visiting the park, practising 
walking safely near busy roads. We also plan to 
have an end of year trip to Escape soft play in 

Bourne. Further details to follow. 
  
  

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating 

to your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget 

to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

                                       
Foxglove Class Staff 

           
         Rachel         Sally       Karis         Jay      Michelle  Michelle 

 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

 

23/06/2023 Cultural Day 
28/06/2023 Summer Production 
29/06/2023 Summer Production  
05/07/2023 Sports Day 10 – 12  
07/07/2023 Willoughby Summer Event 
10/07/2023 – 
17/07/2023 

Pupil Transition weeks 

19/07/2023 End of Term 

 
Please send £1.50 a week or £9 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients 
for food lessons. 
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